
 

 Dear Friends and Members of Saint Gerard’s Family,    
I hope you had a GREAT  summer! 

We were also very busy with Kid’s Camp, Outreach programs and getting the 
Church ready for the Fall; We have a new hall kitchen and have repaired the 
parking lot;  We have done all the little things that keep our parish healthy.   

PLEASE— We need your support to keep our vibrant programs and ministries 
running. We constantly strive to get the best value out of every dollar that you 
graciously and lovingly give to support our parish family. 

Did You Know?  

 Over 700 children attend our vibrant Religious Education Classes! 
 Over 160 students attend our Confirmation Classes! 
 Our exciting Youth Ministry and Outreach Programs attract more 

than 250 middle and high school students!   Kid’s Camp involves 
over 1,000 campers and counsellors.  

 IF OUR PROGRAMS  ENRICH YOU  AND YOUR CHILDREN’S 
LIVES, PLEASE   BECOME A NEW DONOR TO OUR ANNUAL 
FUND!  

 Last year 238 families answered the call. PLEASE join them! 

We need to raise $75,000 to pay the bills this year! 
Every penny stays here at St. Gerard’s! 

Father Copp 

 I need your help to reach 
our Grand Annual Fund 
goal of raising $75,000! 

Your daily life is complicated enough! 
Forget your envelope or your check? 

Make things easy on yourself! 
Donate to the Grand Annual Fund 

On Line at: 
www.osvonlinegiving.com 
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